
Scottish Maths Challenge: A reminder to all pupils that entries for round 2 
should be handed in to your Maths teacher by February 7th

The Vision, Values and Aims working group is currently collaborating with pupil 
volunteers to create a shared vision of our school values. We would like to 
thank all staff for their response to our survey at the end of term and we look 
forward to consulting our school community on our proposed new materials, 
soon.
Lateral Flow Test Kits – LFT kits are available to pick up from the main office.  
Please use the kits to keep yourself and others safe by regularly taking a test.

S1/2/3

S1 Home Economics  - S1 classes will be making sunshine suzie and are 
reminded to bring a container.
Board Game club – every Wednesday in F007
Drama Club - Junior Drama club is on each Thursday at lunch in F054, come 
along from 1.15 for games, improvs and performance skills. All welcome
Film club – every Thursday lunchtime in F007

S4/5/6
A Reminder that the Supported Study Programme is on the website 
https://www.madras.fife.sch.uk/Study-Support/
S5/6 Assessments – will start week beginning 31st January.  The Assessment 
Timetable can be found on the website 
https://www.madras.fife.sch.uk/WUPPA/ along with SQA Study Tips and the 
2022 SQA exam timetable.
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COVID19 mitigations – Reminder to all staff and pupils of the importance of 
hand hygiene, table wipes and the wearing of a face covering in internal 
spaces (unless medically exempt).
All pupils should be encouraged to go outside for fresh air at intervals and 
lunchtimes where possible.

Pupil safety whilst walking to/from school  - All pupils are reminded to take 
care and be safe whilst walking to/from school. There are lots of safe places 
to cross on the journey to and from school. Look for:  

Pelican Crossings Toucan Crossings Puffin Crossings
Zebra Crossings Traffic Islands School Crossing Patrols

If there isn’t a safe crossing, find a good place away from parked cars where 
you can see what’s coming on both sides of the road. Be even more careful 
on the route to and from the town centre as risks increase in busy places. 
For further information and resources, please visit https://roadsafety.scot/

Fife School  Nurse Service - We are offering an accessible confidential space 
for Young people. 
This is a drop-in session, and no appointment is necessary. 
Where? Madras College, Interview room 2                   
When? Tuesday 18th January during lunchtime
• We will respect your confidentiality
• We won't judge you
• We will support you with your health and well- being
• We will involve you at all times
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